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Save Stonyfield Farm special labels to save the Montague Skate Park!
Stonyfield Farm yogurt is offering a $50,000 grant to the community group that collects the most specially-marked yogurt labels, and the Montague Skate Park Committee wants that money to build a concrete skate park! The yogurt company teamed up with KaBOOM! (a nonprofit dedicated to bringing play back into the lives of children) to create two new volunteer-built playspaces. All we need to do is collect yogurt labels and send them into Stonyfield Farm by December 31.

The skate park in Turners Falls is facing a fiscal crisis that could easily be solved by this grant. The current property owner will charge $300 of monthly rent if we sign a new lease agreement November first. With all of the current deficits the Town cannot commit to paying $3600 a year. A group of concerned community members, parents, and skaters/BMX bikers has been meeting since September to find either rent money or another piece of Town land to move the ramps to. The group is dedicated to working with the Town and community members so we can continue to have a skate park for our youth. 

Skate parks are accepted as positive places for youth to develop social skills, participate in physical activity and take responsibility for a piece of their community. The Montague Skate Park Committee, however, understands that skaters will treat the skate park poorly if they find it in poor condition. The current crisis has engaged our group to dream up a more inviting skate park made of concrete that would not deteriorate as fast as the wooden ramps we currently use. If we won $50,000 we could build a concrete skate plaza that would be accessible and welcoming to everyone in the community. 

Please help us by collecting specially marked Stonyfield Farm yogurt labels at your business place, in your home, in your office! Please contact Ruth Nervig at The Brick House (413-863-9559, rnervig@thebrickhouseinc.org) to let her know you want to help. Or just drop off your labels to The Brick House, 24 Third St., Turners Falls. Thank-you!

